From: sifma.org>

Sent: Tuesday 14 November 2017 22:55

To: (TF50)

Cc: TF50 CONTACT

Subject: Meeting request: SIFMA CEO Ken Bentsen

Dear

You very kindly participated in the meeting our delegation had with DG FISMA in early October – thank you. I am reaching out now because <u>SIFMA's President and CEO</u>, <u>Ken Bentsen</u>, will be in Brussels on Tuesday 5th December and would welcome the opportunity to catch up with either Mr. Barnier or another senior member of the Taskforce. Please let me know if this possible. Wednesday 6th December may also be a possibility if the 5th is problematic

Kind regards

SIFMA

1101 New York Avenue, 8th Floor, Washington, D.C., 20005

O: (202) C: (202)

@sifma.org

www.sifma.org